MEMORANDUM

TO: Finance Committee

FROM: Robert Dehnert
Director of Special Services

DATE : August 9, 2021

RE: Memorandum of Agreement: Southwest Minnesota State
University

Please consider approving the Memorandum of Agreement between
Faribault Public Schools and Southwest Minnesota State University to provide
clinical experiences for students enrolled in the nursing program.

If you have any questions, please contact me. Thanks!

Rob Dehnert



